Proposed Amendments to AlA St. Paul Bylaws during Annual Meeting

At the 2022 AIA St. Paul annual meeting, an in-person event scheduled for Tuesday,
October 25, there will be a vote of the AIA St. Paul membership on whether to
amend the chapter Bylaws. Specific amendments would adjust AIA St. Paul board of
directors composition to include representatives from each National Architectural
Accrediting Board (NAAB) accredited educational institution located within
Minnesota. General, or clean up, amendments include a simplified format, removal
of unnecessary recitation of text in AlA bylaws, grammatical updates, and edits to
align with AIA model bylaws.

In February 2020, Dunwoody College of Technology's Bachelor of Architecture
degree program was granted accreditation by the NAAB. Dunwoody College of
Technology joined the University of Minnesota as the second NAAB accredited
educational institution in Minnesota. Current Bylaws focus on the University of
Minnesota, while proposed revisions are inclusive of all NAAB accredited programs
within the state.

In advance of the member congress, we ask that you review the proposed bylaw
amendments. If you have any questions about these proposed amendments to the
Bylaws, please contact Deputy Executive Director Amber Allardyce, CAE, Hon.
AIAMN, who will ensure the appropriate AlA St. Paul representative respond to your
guestions in a timely manner.

Proposed Bylaw Amendments - with significant board composition amendments
highlighted
Current Bylaws
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In addition to the proposed bylaw amendments, the slate of candidates for AlA St.
Paul leadership positions will be voted upon at the annual meeting and a report on
chapter events, financial status, and plans for the upcoming year will be shared. The
slate of candidates will be shared with the membership upon approval by the board
of directors.

Thank you and we look forward to seeing you at the annual meeting!
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